
 
 
The Sixth Annual Black Tavern Craft Fair is being 
held on Saturday, October 6th.  All spots inside the 
barn, the Tavern, and the porch are full. 
 
There are four spots available on the lawn on the 
Tavern side of the street and more places on the 
town common across the street.  The Dudley 
Grange will be holding its Apple Festival and there 
will be 7 exhibitors from Old Sturbridge Village on 
the town common. 
 
Please contact Karen Moseley for a 
contract:   karenmoseley2134@gmail.com as soon 
as possible. 
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